
Contributions to the newsletter  
 
Got something interesting or important you’d like to include in the newsletter? We welcome 
contributions from everyone – Fostering staff, Foster Carers, partner organisations and 
teams such as Health, Education and Participations – everyone who has a role to play 
supporting children and young people in care. Our main focus for the newsletter is on our 
Foster Carers so please keep your audience in mind when you’re writing your articles.  
If you’d like to suggestion a contribution we’ll need:  
 

• A title  

• A few lines of text to explain your article, to make the reader want to click to find 
out more  

• The full text or version of whatever you want to include/link  

• Any pictures we can use (please make sure the copyright is available!)  

• Your name and role  
 
Please email this to fosteringassessmentsadministration-mailbox@devon.gov.uk by 12pm on 
the Thursday to guarantee inclusion in the newsletter. The newsletter goes out fortnightly. 
Please bear in mind we can’t include everything but will always try our best to do so. 


